The Public Schools of NORTHBOROUGH - SOUTHBOROUGH MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

53 PARKERVILLE ROAD • SOUTHBOROUGH, MASSACHUSETTS 01772 TELEPHONE (508) 486-5115 • FAX (508) 486-5123

CHARLES E. GOBRON, Ed.D. SUPERINTENDENT

EWA PYTOWSKA ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

BARBARA E. GOODMAN DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES

ARLENE MAYER SHAINKER
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF
STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES

CHERYL L. LEVESQUE

JEAN E. TOWER
DIRECTOR OF TECHNOLOGY

September 1, 2009

Dear Members of the Southborough Community,

The Northborough-Southborough Regional School Committee is seeking Southborough residents who are interested in filling a vacancy on the 9-12 Regional School Committee. This vacant position is due to the resignation of Mr. Paul Gaffney, and this appointment will be in effect until the annual election that will be held in May 2010.

Residents of <u>Southborough</u> interested in being considered for this appointment need to submit a letter of interest along with any brief biographical information to:

Charles E. Gobron, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools 53 Parkerville Road Southborough, MA 01772

This letter must be received by Friday, September 18, 2009.

All members of the Northborough-Southborough Regional School Committee will interview candidates in open session on Wednesday, September 23, 2009 at 8 p.m. at Trottier Middle School in Southborough. At the conclusion of the last interview, the *Southborough* members of the Regional School Committee will vote in open session and fill the vacant position.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Gobron, Ed.D.

Railed E. John, Ext.

Superintendent of Schools